AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION OF AVON

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman 4: 02
Carl Fischer, Vice - Chairman
Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

WI For

JUNE 7, 2016

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Carl Fischer and Mike Lawler present.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Carl had fliers printed at Staples to send home through school to confirm the SP sign up date. He is also working on getting the signup packet available on line. Workrecreation signup forms will be printed on different color paper.

The Selectmen's meeting last Thursday was canceled so the director and assistant director were not appointed. They can not proceed with their physicals until their appointed.

The Commission discussed the SP calendar of events and worked on selecting the remaining events. Some trips have been booked. Others are being researched such as the Ice Cream Train in Newport RI which is only available Wednesdays and Thursdays, 1:30 to 2:30. Opening Day events will include hotdogs, bounce house, etc. Each week during the program will have a theme. For Olympic week we'll have gold, silver and bronze medals to give out.

As soon as they are appointed Jenn and Cam will start interviewing councilors and the workcreation applicants.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Mike will prepare a flier advertising Family Movie Night. The Avon Civic Assoc will handling distributing it. The movie will be Willie Wonka and be shown at dusk. P&R will rent a bounce house, waterslide and DJ for the night. Sno-cones and popcorn will be available. Barbara will order supplies for the event including sno-cone mix, popcorn, glo sticks and hula hoops. Prizes for a dance contest and hula hoop contest will be given out.

P&R will request a police officer for Family Movie Night.

PLAYGROUNDS

The Butler School nurse has asked that mulch be added to the Lundgren playground as it is a safety concern. Carl will order the mulch from Supreme Forest.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on June 21st.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation

Carol Leary